

July 14, 2021

Dear Endeavor Academy Students, Parents/Guardians,

I hope you and your families have been well and safe this summer. As we move toward the beginning of the 2021 - 2022 school year, I am excited to welcome everyone back!

Here is important information about the registration/check-in process for this year.

REGISTRATION PROCESS

- Visit http://my.cherrycreekschools.org to complete the district parent online check-in process for your student. This step must be completed before your student can attend on the first day of school.
 - o If you have any questions about completing the parent forms, follow the link below for further instructions.
 - District Parent Forms Instruction Guide
- Please use the following links to complete the forms needed for registration:
 - Endeavor Academy Positive Participation Agreement
 - Positive Participation Agreement Form
 - Mental Health Permission Form
 - Permission Form
 - o Military Opt-Out Form (JUNIORS AND SENIORS ONLY)
 - Military Opt Out Form
 - Science Safety Contract
 - Safety Contract Form
 - Day of Service Permission Form
 - Permission Form

ALL FORMS NEED TO BE COMPLETED BY AUGUST 1st

- I.D. Pictures will be taken the first day of school, Monday, August 16th.
- Parking passes are required for students driving their own vehicles and will be available for purchase using the following link:
 - https://cherrycreek.revtrak.net/home/high-schools/endeavor-academy/endeavor-academy-parking/
 - o Passes will cost \$40/year; \$20/semester



FOOD SERVICES

Cherry Creek School District will provide students with a nutritional breakfast and lunch. All students have been assigned a lunch PIN number to access lunch accounts. We would like to strongly encourage all of our families to complete the breakfast/lunch application, even if your student does not frequently utilize the school cafeteria services.

- Breakfast \$2.20
- Lunch \$3.50

Please visit https://www.cherrycreekschools.org/Page/4041 and complete the application for free and reduced meals.

ATHLETICS/ACTIVITIES

- Typically, Endeavor Academy offers a boys basketball team and a girls volleyball team that participates in an independent league within the Denver area. Currently it is to be determined whether these leagues will be available for the 2021-2022 school year.
- Students are able to participate in their home school athletic programs and after-school activities. However, Endeavor students are ineligible to play boys basketball and girls volleyball at their home schools if we are able to offer our independent league.

IMPORTANT DATES

- Back-to-School Night/BBQ: Thursday, September 9th
- Parent/Teacher Conferences: Thursday, November 4th /Thursday, February 3rd

NEW ENDEAVOR ACADEMY STUDENTS

The mandatory new student orientations will be held on Tuesday, August 3rd at 5:00 PM and Thursday, August 5th at 9:00 AM. All new students **and** a parent/guardian are required to attend the orientation meeting. If there is an extenuating circumstance, exceptions to this requirement must be approved by myself, or our Assistant Principal, Mr. Larson.

Summer office hours are 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM. Please call (720) 886-7200 with any questions.

I am looking forward to seeing all of you soon!

ent

Sincerely,

Principal

